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Special to The Clinton Courier 

Cinco de Mayo was the theme for 
Town Club’s last yearly meeting until 
the fall, complete with food and music 
appropriate for the holiday. Entertain-
ment was provided by guitarist and 
singer Johnny Morah.
The meeting was held at the home 

of Ed and Pat Daigle. Hostesses were 
Lynn Gunter, Marva Nell King, Janie 
Gore and Lucy Waters. Members and 
guests attending were Jill and Bill 

Town Club holds last 
meeting of season

Baker, Barbara and Bill Barnett, Tom-
mie and Billy Broome, Edith and Paul 
Cassibry, Pat and Ed Daigle, Vicki and 
Wayne Derrick, Lyda and Bob Gilm-
ore, Jeanette Graham, Lynn and Tom 
Gunter, Ann and Walter Howell, Mar-
va Nell King, Carole and Mickey Mil-
ligan, Sandra and Bob Mohr, Brenda 
and Billy Parker, Judi and Chip Reyn-
olds, Deborah and Jerry Stribling, 
Jacque and Jerry Tharp, Lucy Waters, 
Kay Watkins, Anne Wilkinson, Bar-
bara and Joe Mellon and Janie Gore.
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The Shelter Insurance Foundation 
awarded two $2,000 scholarships 
to Breana Delaney Norton and Jada 
Simone January, graduates of Clinton 
High School. Shelter agent Ricky Na-
tions sponsors and partially funds this 
scholarship. 
Beginning the fall after the recipi-

ents’ high school graduation, Norton 
and January can direct the scholar-
ship funds towards tuition, fees or 
campus housing for any course of 
study and leading to an academic 
degree at any accredited college or 
university. 
A committee of local high school of-

ficials and community leaders select-

Shelter Insurance Foundation 
scholarship recipients announced

ed the local recipients. The committee 
considered each applicant’s scholastic 
achievements, educational goals, citi-
zenship, moral character, and partici-
pation and leadership in school and 
community activities. The scholar-
ship is given without regard to race, 
disability, religion, national origin or 
gender of applicants. 
The scholarship is paid directly to 

the school the recipients select. Nor-
ton and January received a certificate 
from Ricky Nations Agency on behalf 
of the Shelter Foundation. 
The Shelter Insurance Founda-

tion is a not-for-profit corporation 
for charitable and educational pur-
poses. It is sponsored by the Shelter  
Insurance Companies.
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The Clinton Chamber of Commerce sponsored a ribbon cutting ceremony for CrossFit 
Chi-Rho. Owners Kevin and Vicki Rundlett were joined by Chamber staff, board members, 
ambassadors, City officials, family and friends. For more information, visit the business at 
1205 Industrial Park Road, or call 601-724-3625.
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